 Michigan Business Brokers Association - West

Minutes from January 11, 2011
Meeting called to order by Mark Andresky at 11:40am

Present –Bob Fuehr, John Meyering, Allan Reider, Larry Baumgart, Mark Andresky, Dan Butler
Absent- Ken Lucas
Minutes of December 14, 2010 were reviewed and approved as amended.

Treasurer’s report – Bank balance reconciled at $2,607.10.

The Treasurer’s report was reviewed and approved.
$750 will be sent to the State organization next month.
The next State meeting will be on Friday January 14th.

Membership report 

There are currently 29 members on the roster for the MBBA West.

Education report – 


John Meyering reviewed the current educational schedule.

Brent Carhoff CPA, Senior Tax Manager from HANC will be doing a 2011 tax update in January. Brent Carhoff will be filling in for Dan Carter.
Jeff Wright from Hennesey Capital will be presenting in February on factoring and asset based lending.

Tom Stolz, an environmental engineer will be presenting in March on the new environmental regulations.

There was discussion on future topics. Ideas included smart phones and social media.
Technology – Non-disclosure was added to the web site. The CARR site is linked to the MBBA site. There was discussion on linking to other state sites as well.
Allan Reider is working with Tom West to see if we can get a discount on some products.
Meeting adjourned at 12:37.

Respectfully submitted,

Larry Baumgart, Secretary

